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Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers, 

 

We wanted to update you on a couple of events that are happening in Year 5 

between now and the end of term. 

 

Friday 7th December 

 

On Friday 7th December, it is the year 5 reward afternoon for collectively 

filling the golden bead jar. The children have voted on what they would like to 

do.   

 

The winning option was a pyjama party, where the children have requested to 

bring in their onesies and pillows and watch a film.  We will be watching the film 

‘How The Grinch Stole Christmas’ to link with our literacy unit based on the 

book.  The film is rated PG so if you would not like your child to watch the film, 

please let one of the Year 5 teachers know.  There will be an additional room for 

children not watching the film where they can do Christmas crafts. 

 

If your child would like to bring in their onesie and pillow on Friday they can do 

(this is optional).  They must still come to school wearing school uniform for 

normal morning lessons. 

 

Tuesday 11th December 

 

On Tuesday 11th December, it will be the final day of our Premier League 

Primary Stars project which has been running this term with Albion in the 

Community.  We will be celebrating the day with a variety of special activities 

and are inviting the children to come into school wearing blue and white, to 

celebrate the colours of Albion in the Community. 

 

Thank you, 

Year 5 Team 
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